Mothercare statement to concerns raised by Clean Clothes Campaign regarding Menderes Tekstil factory in Turkey
29 May 2009
Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Mothercare to respond to the following item:
- "IKEA and Household Retailers Abet Union Busting at Turkish Supplier," Clean Clothes Campaign, 18 May 2009
http://www.cleanclothes.org/ikea-and-household-retailers-abet-union-busting
Mothercare sent the following statement:
“We were pleased that our efforts in seeking to help resolve the issues at Menderes have been appreciated.  We are continuing to assist where we can in promoting a conclusion to this dispute. “
